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All PHODs/ DRMs/ CWMs/ CEWE/ CAO/ CPM/ PDA/ Dy.CPOs/ Sr.DPOs/ Secy to GM,
Chairman/RRB/MAS, TVC, Addl.Registrar/RCT/MAS, Secretary/RRT/MAS,

Principal MDZTI/TPJ, SRCETC/TBM, ZETTC/AVD,

DPOs/SPOs/WPOs/APOs of HQ/Divisions /Workshops/Units.

fawd/Sub:Publicity and Facilitation Regarding Option to be Exercised
for UPS.

*k*

A copy of the Railway Board’s letter No. 2025/E(W)/40/5 dated 21.05.2025 on the
above subject, is enclosed for information, guidance, and necessary action.

Railway Board’s letter dated 18.03.2025 (RBE No. 22/2025) referred to therein has
been circulated as PBC No. 65 / 2025.
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WL </ GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
I HATAT/MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
(¥& 91€) /(RAILWAY BOARD)

No. 2025/E(W)/40/5 - New Delhi, dated: 21.05.2025

To
Principal Chief Personnel Officers
All Indian Railways

Subject:  Publicity and Facilitation Regarding Option to be
Exercised for UPS.

Ref: Railway Board’s letter No. F(E)III/2025/UPS/1 dated
18.03.2025 (RBE No. 22/2025)

This is to bring to your attention the urgent need to ensure wide
and effective communication among all employees regarding the option to
be exercised under the Unified Pension Scheme (UPS), accessible at
www.npscra.ndsl.co.in.

In this context, you are requested to take immediate and proactive
measures to disseminate clear, accurate, and comprehensive information
about the available options under the UPS. It is essential that employees
are well-informed and supported in making their decisions.

To this end, please organize facilitation camps at various locations,
ensuring adequate support from HR, finance personnel, with subject
matter experts. These camps should serve as a platform for employees to
seek guidance, clarify doubts, and' complete their registration process
with ease. '

Additionally, you are requested to maintain detailed records of the
facilitation camps conducted, including dates, locations, the number of
employees who attended, and those who completed their registration.

Your prompt action in this matter is highly appreciated.

(R. Rajagopal)
Director General/HR
Railway Board
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